

P. K. Roy Memorial College, Dhanbad Department of Botany



The Department of Botany warmly welcomes all the newly admitted students of B.Sc. Botany (Session 2025–2029) to our academic family. To mark the beginning of your journey with us, an Induction Meet will be held on 2nd September 2025 in the Department of Botany.

On this special day, you will be introduced to:

- The courses and academic opportunities ahead
- The culture, values, and spirit of our department
- The discipline and code of conduct that guide our learning environment

This meet will help you step into your new academic journey with confidence and enthusiasm. Your presence is highly encouraged as it is the first step towards becoming an integral part of our Botany family.

Venue Dapartment of Botany

We look forward to meeting you and beginning this exciting journey together,

Head, Department of Botany
PK Roy Memorial College, Dhanbad